Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club

PO Box 259l, Edwards, CO 81632 www.vailmountaineers.com



MARCH 12, 2018 LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

Dear VMHC Board of Directors,

Please accept this letter of recommendation on behalf of Troy Dixon for a seat on the Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club Board of Directors.

Troy is a long-time Vail Valley local and has been involved with the club as a player, coach, parent & volunteer. He has 3 children - a Bantam age player, a Squirt age girl and a young toddler who will undoubtedly develop his love for the game. Troy currently maintains a Level 4 USA Hockey coaching certificate.

Troy's background with the club provides him with a unique perspective in which he will help guide the direction of the program with conviction and based on a no-nonsense philosophy. He will embody the best interests of the club while representing the membership with genuine conviction.

Troy is a passionate member of the hockey community and he will invest the necessary time and energy into his responsibilities as a board director. He does not seek a board position to advance his personal agenda. Rather, he will establish informed perspectives and help shape the overall direction while focusing first and foremost on the development of our players and the continued evolution of our program.

In closing, I encourage the membership of the program to demonstrate support for Troy as a candidate for a seat on the VMHC Board of Directors.

Warm Regards,

Casey Parliament

PRESIDENT, VAIL MOUNTAINEER HOCKEY CLUB

lary Pari-